
Proposal for PARA Meeting 

 

In the 2019-2020 Ski season TSASRA (Tri-State) had a Chief of Course education clinic. Although it was 

designed to have both classroom and on snow components, it ended up being only classroom and was 

aimed at both Chief of Course and Chief of Race. They brought in PAUL Van Slyke to lead the clinic and 

by all accounts it was an amazing success. 

The Official’s Matrix requires attendance at a level 1 clinic for both Chief of Race and Chief of Course. 

(Attend Level 1 CR clinic) This course would serve as a clinic for both CoR and CoC.  

Here in PARA we look the other way at these requirements and I believe it has led to some, interesting, 

habits we have here that you will not find anywhere else in the country. I have spoken to Paul and he is 

willing to travel down to a site in PARA to conduct such a clinic here. He feels 35 is a good number of 

attendees but can scale this up or down. His schedule is open toward the middle to end of December if 

we are interested. 


